
ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST SCHOOL 
 

WALK-A-THON 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2011 

(RAINDATE, TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2011) 

 

The Walk-A-Thon committee is in need of parent volunteers to help out the day of the 

Walk-A-Thon.  Volunteers are needed all day, but our biggest need is in the morning, 

when we will have the most walkers, from 9:00-12:00 noon.  This is a great way to earn 

volunteer hours, on a (hopefully) beautiful day outdoors!   

 

We also are in need of bottles of water for the students.  If you can donate a case of water 

for the day, it will be much appreciated! 

 

Please complete the bottom portion of this form and return it to school with your student, 

or email Kayla Desmond at mdesmond5@yahoo.com if you would like to help out. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

   Yes, I would like to volunteer at the Walk-A-Thon 

 

   I will donate a case of water for the Walk-A-Thon 

 

 Name:   Phone:   

  

 Email:    

mailto:mdesmond5@yahoo.com

